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A meeting of the Division 10 Executive Committee was held on September 3rd, 2017, at the 
Beaumont Branch of the Lexington Library. Meeting was called to order by Superintendent Bob Belt 
at about 3:00 p.m.  
 
Present: All of the Executive Committee members, Bob Belt, Alan Bourne, Tom Bensberg and Bruce 
DeMaeyer, were present.  
 
Bob Belt entertained a motion to renew the voice mail system, One Call Now, for another year. The 
committee voted unanimously to renew. 
 
Secretary Tom Bensberg will arrange for renewal. 
 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 
 
 
Tom Bensberg 
Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 


